
There will be no school on Thursday and Friday this week. The
teachers are off to the ACSI Teachers' Convention in Quebec City!
We look forward to a time of learning and investing into our
teachers because strong teachers make a strong school.

Soup & Pie - October 28th

Our semi-annual Soup & Pie fundraiser is being held on Saturday, October 28th.
Drive thru orders can be made in advance by clicking the link below.
Pick up time will be from 5-6 pm.
Dine in will also be available this year from 5-7 pm.
Many volunteers are needed to make this event run smoothly. Please consider lending a hand. This
is also a great way to meet and connect with other parents in the school community.



Soup & Pie Take-out
6700 Springfield Road in Mount Salem

launch forms.gle

Soup & Pie Fundraiser Help Needed
Date of the event is October 28th, 2023

launch forms.gle

GALA - November 18th

November 18th marks our 1st annual GALA! Join us for an evening
of food, entertainment and mystery auction. Formal attire required.
RSVP by November 8th to Pete: 226-229-0353 or Eva: 519-200-3848

Picture Day - October 31st

Picture Day is fast approaching. Time to start practicing your
smiles!

https://forms.gle/zBmDdS8RznVz1SVD8
https://forms.gle/kzSwB1ubKokknbXm6


Last week, 52 of our students from grades 3-8 participated in the
CAASO Cross-Country meet in Guelph. Our students did an
incredible job placing in the top 12 in every division! MSCS placed
4th overall out of 14 other schools! Way to go MSCS!

Our Grades 1 and 2 students had the privilege of visiting Great Lakes Farms. The children enjoyed a
wagon ride through the apple orchard, watched a pumpkin fly, tasted apple cider, picked pumpkins,
and ended the day with more fun at the playground. It was a perfect fall day!
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